From: John Kennington [mailto:jkennington@utah.gov] 
Sent: Wednesday, December 10, 2014 1:52 PM
To: ogdenvalleyhomes@gmail.com; Gladwell, Michela
Subject: Dry Sweep Auto Restoration Shop - Liberty
 
Justin,
 
The Division of Water Quality has no permitting issues or requirements with your proposal to build a multi-use commercial building which may contain an auto repair/restoration shop with no floor drains. The plan is to dry-sweep the floor for cleaning. The only hard piped liquid wastes to leave the building will be sanitary sewer wastes to an onsite wastewater treatment and disposal system which will be permitted by the Weber/Morgan Health Department.
 
If you would like to discuss this further please contact me at your convenience.
 
-John K.
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